
Planning application comment was submitted on the 09 October 2023 12:53 PM

The following is a comment on application P232873/F by David Hunter-Miller

Nature of feedback: Support the application

Comment: Brockhampton Group Parish Council considered this application under their delegated authority
arrangements and were in support of the proposals. The Parish Council request that consideration is given to
maintaining grazing below the solar panels and to ensuring that the site is properly reinstated when the solar
panel life ends.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: David

Last name: Hunter-Miller

Email:  brockhamptongroup@gmail.com

Postcode: WR14 4JJ

Address: 35 Benbow Close

Malvern

Worcestershire

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: n/a

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=232873

Form reference: FS-Case-553048590


